
 
 

The Boston Housing Authority hereby announces a PUBLIC HEARING to review 
and comment upon the Federal 2021 Annual Plan Amendment #1. 

 
Monday, November 1, 2021 at 11 AM or 6 PM 

 
Register for the meeting by completing the form here: https://bit.ly/2Yjetiz 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 
meeting. If you wish to participate by phone: Call In Number: 646-558-8656; Meeting ID: 599 
5982 3151; Passcode 480552#. 

 
The Federal 2021 Annual Plan Amendment #1 provides details about the Authority's operations 
in the current fiscal year (April 1, 2021 – March 31, 2022).  The purpose of the amendment is to: 
(1) update policy to allow applications for state subsidized housing to be evaluated within in the 
state CHAMP online system, (2) update the transfer and offer processes to streamline and 
simplify related administrative processes including screening for suitability, (3) to add provisions 
regarding the Emergency Housing Voucher Program, and (4) to update the interim policies to 
promote family self-sufficiency when employment income is obtained.  Another aspect of the 
amendment in the RAD attachment is to include the use of Blending Section 18 Disposition 
Approvals with the Rental Assistance Demonstration (RAD) Conversion process as potential 
strategies to facilitate renovations that are planned for several public housing developments. 
 
Draft documents are available for public review and comment from October 7 through 
November 21 in the Planning Dept. 11th floor, 52 Chauncy Street and on the BHA website at 
www.bostonhousing.org.  If you have a reasonable accommodation request relative to either 
reviewing the documents or attending the Hearing, please call 617-988-4107 or TDD 800-545-
1833 x420.  Interpreters can be made available at the Hearing with advance request.  
Comments can be sent to 52 Chauncy St. attn: John Kane, Boston, MA 02111; or e-mail at 
john.kane@bostonhousing.org. 
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